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        Thursday 23rd March 2023 

 

Year 3 Parent Consultation Update Letter 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

As you are aware, on Tuesday 28th and Wednesday 29th March, next week, we will be 

holding parent consultations to give you the opportunity to speak with your child’s class 

teacher and the teacher who teaches your child for English and Maths. 

 

Unfortunately, due to poor health, Mrs Woodley will not be present and so both her and 

Miss Gibbon’s meetings will be cancelled – another date will be scheduled soon. 

 

I will be in touch with a new date for the beginning of the Summer Term. 

 

Sorry for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ms. Napier 

LKS2 Assistant Head 

 

   
 


